CITY OF BALTIMORE OFFICE OF INSPECTOR GENERAL

SHEILA DIXON, Mayor HILTON L. GREEN, Inspector General

640 City Hall
Baltimore, Maryland 21202

March 31, 2008

Ms. Angela C. Gibson
Mayor’s Legislative Liaison
250 City Hall

Baltimore, MD 21202

RE: Bill #08-0018R
Dear Ms. Gibson,
[n response to your email correspondence this date, I confirm that the Office of Inspector
General has no response relative to a City Council Report Request for the above-mentioned City ’
Bill.
Therefore, in this instance, we defer this matter to the Finance Department.
If you need any additional information, I can be reached at 410 396 3951.
Sincerely,
/]
I [ It
Hilton L. Green
A
Inspector General
ljeg

cc: Mr. Edward Gallagher
OIG Admin Files
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